



**Fide Schools
2020-2021 Academic Year
5th Grade
English Quiz II**

READING

Hi, my name is Alan. I'm from the USA, Pennsylvania. I live in a shoe house. They built the shoe house in 1948. There are pictures of shoes on the walls. The house isn't very big but it has got three bedrooms and two bathrooms. The **letter box** is a shoe, too.

There is an **enormous** forest behind our house. We can walk in the **forest**. There's a small lake near our house. We swim in the lake in summer. We catch lots of fish and then cook them for lunch. People from all over the world come to see our house. They take photos.

I live in the shoe house with my family; my father, my mum and my two sisters. Today is a **festival** day in our town. We are so **excited** because we have a lot of fun. My little sister is eating popcorn and my elder sister is dancing. We are all wearing nice costumes. And I'm writing this email to you. Then I am going to join my family for the carnival day.

A– Read and answer the questions. (4x2= 8 pts)

1. Where's Alan from?

2. What can Alan do in the forest?

3. How many people are there in the shoe house?

4. Who is eating popcorn?

B. Circle the correct words about the story. (3x1= 3 pts)

1. The house is *in front of* / *behind* the forest.

2. They *cook fish* / *wear costumes* on the festival day.

3. Alan is writing the email to *you* / *Josh*.

C. Read the definitions and find the bold words from the text. (5x1= 5 pts)

1. A very big wood with lots of trees and animals. _____
2. You can put the card or letters in it. _____
3. You wear costumes and dance in the streets on that day _____
4. You feel happy. _____
5. Very big. _____

USE OF LANGUAGE

C- Circle the correct words. (4x1= 4 pts)

1. Now I am tall and strong. I **can/could** lift heavy boxes.
2. When I was five, I **can't/couldn't** speak English very well.
3. Asha **can/could** ice skate when she was only six years old.
4. You **can't/couldn't** go sledding in Mumbai. There is no snow.

D-Write the words in the correct order to make sentences. (5x2= 10 pts)

0. thirsty / am / drink /I/ If/ water /some/I

If I'm thirsty, I drink some water.

1. leaves. /I/can/rake/Now

2. Sylvia/When/she/could/play/the piano. /was/three,

3. when/he/was/couldn't/John/speak/English/five.

4. She/an amazing/ dancer. /is

5. like/They/drinking/lemonade.

E- Read the first part of the sentence and write the other half. (3x2= 6 pts)

0. When I am not hungry, I don't have a snack.

1. If I'm tired, _____
2. When I go to my friend's house, _____
3. If my brother plays with my toys, _____

F. Circle the correct answer. (3x2= 6 pts)

1. I didn't know there was a festival today! I'm totally **surprised/surprising**.
2. Wow! Your English is **amazed/amazing**.
3. Sarah is very sleepy. She's **tired/tiring**.

VOCABULARY

C- Read the sentences and write True (T) or False (F). (5x1= 5 pts)

1. You can go ice skating outside in the summer. _____
2. A festival is a place to dance and have fun. _____
3. Curry is a kind of sport. _____
4. In basketball players kick the ball with their feet. _____
5. Sometimes people go sledding in the winter. _____

D- Match the words with their meanings. (8x1= 8 pts)

A. winner _____	1. any traditional country dance.
B. folk dance _____	2. a place where animals are kept.
C. drop _____	3. to let something fall.
Ç. stream _____	4. someone who wins a game, competition or election.
D. rural area _____	5. a place where people read and borrow books.
E. swimming pool _____	6. countryside
F. zoo _____	7. small river
G. library _____	8. a place where people can swim

GOOD LUCK